



We are still trading and available to help you and your family!

The health and wellbeing of our customers, team members and communities remains our top priority.

Dear valued customers,

We are certainly in very extraordinary times, and now more than ever we need to come together in our local areas to support and promote our expert medical advice given from the Australian and New Zealand government.

Our primary focus at Just Glass is to maintain the health and wellbeing of the people, customers, business and communities with the guidance of local authorities.

All our tradespeople and staff are committed in following the instructions provided by the Department of Health to promote the well-being of yourself and the wider community;

- Practice good hygiene, including washing hands regularly and refraining from touching your face
- Social distancing
- Self-isolating if you have recently travelled overseas or interstate
- Self-isolating if you are experiencing any cold or flu like symptoms

Until advised otherwise, Just Glass remains to be committed to supporting our customers and our commitment to service and supply to our customers remains unchanged and we are ready to assist with all of your requirements that our business has to offer.

At Just Glass we are taking an informed approach that is balanced and guided by the expert medical advice of Australian and NZ Government authorities. We have advanced OH&S and business continuity plans which will continue to evolve.

One positive aspect of the Prime Minister's announcement this week was the Government's recognition that business must be allowed to continue to operate to support an economy weakened by the impact of this virus. It is a good time to support local industry and jobs alike.

If you would like any further information, please contact us here at Just Glass.

Glen Howard

Owner/Director